
From: Ulrey, Peri
To: FERGAS
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: New Fortress Energy Louisiana FLNG LLC; Docket No. 22-39-LNG
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 4:52:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 11:28 AM
To: Ulrey, Peri <peri.ulrey@hq.doe.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: New Fortress Energy Louisiana FLNG LLC; Docket No. 22-39-LNG

Dear U.S. Department of Energy (FE-34), Peri Ulrey,

My family opposes the proposed project:
the New Fortress Energy Louisiana

New fossil fuel projects are utterly insane given the climate crisis. 

The Department of Energy should reject applications for all new gas projects.  The climate crisis is an emergency. 
All sectors of society must recognize this and move like it is. 

Sincerely,
Ms. Irene Alexakos

  Haines, AK 99827-0
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